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1. SUMMARY 
 

In terms of Section 17 of the Local Government Municipal Systems Act 32 of 2000, we as 

interested and affected parties need to provide comment by 15 July 2017. We support the Kalk 
Bay Historical Society and the residents of the Kalk Bay area in the naming of the steps on the 
corner of Quarterdeck and Kimberly Roads in Kalk Bay, “Manila Steps” in recognition of the 
role and contribution made by the pioneering fishing families of Kalk Bay. 
 
Please check with Tony Trimmel at ttrim@telkomsa.net on the spelling as he spells it “Manila 

Steps”, see his blog at http://www.pressreader.com/@TONY_TRIMMEL/P0IKUKS21IM7,  and 

you have spelled it “Manilla”. 
 
 

2. RECOMMENDATIONS  

 
It is recommended that, for the reasons set out in this report that: 

 

 The City of Cape Town rename the Kalk Bay Steps on the corner of 
Quarterdeck and Kimberly Roads in Kalk Bay, to “Manila Steps”. 
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